

BASIC REVIEW UNIT 7,8,9

A. PHONETICS

I Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. ended | B. loved | C. cleaned | D. bored |
| 2. A. way | B. station | C. pavement | D. traffic |
| 3. A. seatbelt | B. enter | C. obey | D. present |
| 4. A. chairs | B. watch | C. character | D. choose |
| 5. A. hand | B. transport | C. character | D. celebration |

II Find the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|--------------|--------------|
| 1. A. listen | B. travel | C. borrow | D. obey |
| 2. A. traffic | B. agree | C. noisy | D. student |
| 3. A. different | B. wonderful | C. interview | D. interfere |
| 4. A. pavement | B. review | C. samba | D. concert |
| 5. A. manner | B. tourist | C. machine | D. action |

B. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

III Fill each blank with the word given.

It accidents ride after rules worry across did will broke

1. What you do last Sunday?
2. I my bike this morning on the way to school.
3. People should obey the traffic for our safety.
4. Nowadays, there are more than there used to be in this city.
5. My grandparents live in the countryside so they never about the traffic jams.
6. I stayed at home and looked my little brother last week.
7. How far is to travel from your home to school?
8. People should the street by walking on the pedestrian crossing.
9. you participate in our Green Walking Campaign?
10. It is dangerous for the children to play football on the street school.

IV Fill in the blank with the word/ phrase given. Sometimes, two answers are possible.

although despite in spite of however nevertheless

1. The football match still takes place the rain.
2. She always does all of the homework written in the student's book the teacher doesn't give it to her.
3. Some English words have the same pronunciation, they have different meaning.
4. a terrible disaster from the beginning, the film has a happy ending.
5. he has an important meeting tomorrow morning, he asks his wife to go out for dinner tonight.

V Choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

1. Mai's dad usually drives her to school her school is very far from her house.
A. but B. though C. because D. or
2. Traffic accidents can be prevented if people the rules
A. remember B. obey C. go after D. take care of

3. Hurry up, or we'll the last bus.
A. lose B. avoid C. miss D. drop
4. Does your bike ever down on the way to school?
A. break B. take C. do D. turn
5. Give a before you turn left or right.
A. sign B. turn C. sound D. signal
6. Linda used to morning exercise when she got up early.
A. did B. does C. doing D. do
7. My father the bus to work every day, but I cycle.
A. catches B. drives C. goes D. runs
8. You should look right and left when you go the road.
A. down B. across C. up D. along
9. Bus is the main public in Viet Nam.
A. travel B. tricycle C. transport D. vehicle
10. The play was so boring, An saw it from beginning to end.
A. Therefore B. Despite C. However D. Although

VI Fill in each blank with one suitable preposition.

1. I'm reading a story history of China.
2. Is it far your home Minh's home?
3. Is Russia the biggest country the world.
4. John's worried his semester exam?
5. What's HCM city famous

VII Choose the correct adjective V-ing/ V-ed in each sentence.

1. She's about her final scores. They are all bad. (depress)
2. There isn't anything to her. (excite)
3. This is an movie. I was afraid when watching it. (frighten)
4. I was when I saw him dress totally in black. (surprise)
5. It is to meet you here. (surprise)
6. My daughter felt at my gift on her birthday. (excite)
7. How this book is! (interest)
8. You look What has made you scared? Don't worry! (terrify)
9. He is a man. He is lazy and drunk all day. (disappoint)
10. We are completely because of failing the exam. (disappoint)

VIII Find and correct the mistake in each sentence.

1. "When will you decide to get married with? - "With my boyfriend, Huy"
A B C D
2. Despite the weather was bad, we had a good time.
A B C D
3. I'd like to tell you some funny stories. But, I know you are busy.
A B C D
4. She got the highest score in her class although her illness.
A B C D
5. "How do you go to school?" - "In a buses"
A B C D

C. READING

IX Read the passage and fill in the blank with a given word.

Starred awards made acted different money dramas

Ewan McGregor was born in Scotland in 1971. At the age of 21, he (1) his first film. So far in his career, he has appeared in many (2) types of films, including comedies, musicals, (3) and the Star Wars movies. His uncle, Denis Lawson, was in the original Star War in 1977 and McGregor (4) in his first Star Wars movies 22 years later. It is said that his film has won lots of (5)

X Read the passage, then answer the questions given below.

The festival of Diwali is one of the most important religious festivals in India. It lasts for five days around the end of October. It is the festival of Lakshimi, the Goddess who, in the Hindu religion, brings peace and property.



Preparations for the festival begin several weeks before the festival. People clean and decorate their homes, prepare special food and buy new clothes and jewelry to welcome the Goddess in their homes. All over India, people light up their homes with oil lamps and colorful lights. The celebrations take place on the darkest night of the lunar month, Amavasya. In the evening, fireworks fill the sky to make Diwali a true "Festival of Light"

Answer the questions:

1. Where is Diwali celebrated?

.....

2. When is the festival held?

.....

3. What do people do to prepare for the festival?

.....

4. When does the celebration take place?

.....

5. Why is Diwali called "Festival of Light" ?

.....

E. LISTENING

XIII Listen to Jack inviting Ismael going to the cinema. Choose the correct answer.

1. Ismael is Ok but

A. he is a bit ill

B. he has a lot of homework

C. he is a bit bored

2. 'Light and dark' is

A. a horror film

B. a science fiction film

C. a romantic comedy

3. The comedy film is about a

A. family

B. shop

C. school

4. Jack hates

A. horror films

B. romantic films

C. science fiction films

5. They decide to see a

A. romcom

B. horror film

C. science fiction film

XIV Listen again and decide if the statements below are true (T) or false (F).

1. Jack invites Ismael to go to the cinema with him and 4 other friends.

2. Ismael is keen on watching horror films.

3. Romcom is a kind of science films.

4. Jack wants to see a science fiction film.

5. They decide to meet 30 minutes before the film starts.

F. WRITING

XV Make meaningful sentences based on the given words.

1. Lantern festival/ Hoi An/ be/ one/ traditional festivals/ Vietnam.

.....

2. It/ take/ us/ one hour/ download/ movie/ Internet/ yesterday.

.....

3. Travel/ peak hours/be/like/ nightmare.

.....

4. Ride/ bike/ be/ more/ relaxing/ drive/ motorbike.

.....

5. It/ so boring/ have/ no plan/ such/ long/ summer holiday.

.....

XVI Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words.

1. Many people came to enjoy the program in spite of the expensive entrance tickets.

→ Many people (although)

2. Although it is not a rush hour, there is a lot of traffic now.

→ It is(however)

3. I thought that the film would be boring, but in fact it was really good.

→ I thought(nevertheless)

4. Watching this horror film made us feel terrified.

→ It (terrifying)

5. Flying from Vietnam to Australia was so tiring to us.

→ We (tired)